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Over the next eight weeks the City will be completing the Isabella Street Bridge Deck 
Rehabilitation Project.  This project includes bridge deck and approach slab rehabilitation, 
removal and replacement of expansion joins, curb and sidewalk repair as needed, and a 
latex concrete overlay including installation of new strip seal joint at the abutments. This 
improvement is part of the city’s continuous program to improve the roadway infrastructure 
throughout the community.  
 
Schedule 
This project will begin the week of July 11 2016 with a complete bridge closure for both 
vehicular and pedestrian traffic through August 19, 2016.  A detour map showing the 
alternate route is attached on the back of this newsletter.  The project will be completed by 
end of August including the latex concrete overlay and final restoration.  The construction 
activities will create some inconvenience for nearby residents, but the City will attempt to 
minimize these inconveniences.  While the bridge is closed for construction, the Chicago 
Transit Authority (CTA) will be performing the track repair on weekends.  The street 
sweeping and/or neighborhood parking restrictions will be waived for a one-block radius 
around the construction zone. 
 
Contractor 
The contractor for this project is Rausch Infrastructure LLC (8700 W Bryn Mawr Avenue, 
Suite 830N, Chicago, IL 60646.   
 
City Monitoring 
The City has retained ESI Consultants, Ltd. to monitor the project.  If you have any 
questions or concerns during construction, please contact the Resident Engineer, Derek 
Scott, at (217) 251-9754.  Questions in general about the bridge project should be directed 
to Sat Nagar, P.E., Senior Project Manager at 3-1-1 or (847) 448-4311. 
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